Queensland
Government

Office of the
Minister for Police and

Corrective Services
Ref: 9266 F3 SD

2 3 MAY 2008

Mr Tibor Csapo

President

Megatron Club Incorporated
PO Box 142

FIGTREE NSW 2525

Dear Mr Csapo

Thank you for your letter of 22 April 2008 concerning the importation and possession
of Transformers Masterpiece Megatron toys.

| have been requested to reply to you on behalf of the Honourable Judy Spence MP,

Member for Police, Corrective Services and Sport. This matter is receiving attention
and you will be advised further as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Fred Gwinn
Police Policy Advisor

Level 24 State Law Building
.o Ann Street Brisbane

PO Box 15195 City East
Queensland gooz Australia
Telephone +61 7 3239 0199
Facsimile +61 7 3221 gg8s



